
 

 

Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors Work Session 
February 20, 2008 

 

The Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors held their regular scheduled Work 

Session on Tuesday, February 20, 2008 at the Municipal Building, 783 S. Geyers Church 

Road, Middletown, PA 17057 beginning at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present: 

Andy Doherty, Chairman, Board of Supervisors 

Daryl LeHew, Vice Chair, Board of Supervisors 

Anna Dale, Member, Board of Supervisors 

Ronald Kopp, Member, Board of Supervisors 

William Kametz, Member, Board of Supervisors 

Steven Letavic, Township Manager 

 

Excused Absence: Chris Feese, Peter Henninger and Andrew Kenworthy 

 

Salute the Flag 

 

Citizen’s Input - None 

 

Manager’s Report – Steve Letavic 

  

1. TMI: Ralph Disantos : Ralph Disantos and Bill Noll provided an update on  activities at 

Three Mile Island including the replacement of their security providers and re-licensing 

issues. 

 

2. HIA Noise Buffer Buyout: The FAA noise buffer buyout program was reviewed. 

 

3. Parks Stream Restoration Update: Township manager provided an update on the 

pending grant for stream bank restoration in Sunset Park.  

 

4.  NRC Meeting February 28th:   The board was informed of an upcoming re-licensing 

meeting with the NRC. The meeting will be at the Township Building beginning at 2pm 

and will cover aspects of the re-licensing process. 

 

5. HR Training Update-February 27th,  9am-11am: The township manager announced 

mandatory training for Township staff on human resources policy from 9am -11am on 

February 27th   for staff and from 9am - 12pm on February 27th for managers.   

 

6.  Colebrook Road Storm Water Update: The manager informed the board that the project 

will be completed in the spring and that a retainage is being held for punch list items. 

The board asked the manager and public works director to follow up with residents to 

see how the system is performing. 
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7.  Zoning Hearing Board Member Replacement: The manager informed the board that we 

are seeking applicants for the zoning hearing board. The board advised the manager to 

advertise for the position.  

 

8.  Farm Ordinance: The board of supervisors discussed many options related to the 

ordinance.  Supervisor Kopp will report back to the board relative to the farms that 

appear to fit into the ordinance parameters. The board of supervisors will then provide 

direction to the planning commission who is tasked with developing this ordinance. 

 

9. Bridge Inspection- PA DOT: The township manager informed the board that PA DOT 

and PSP will be conducting bridge inspections on Turnpike bridges. 

 

 

Old Business - None 

 

New Business - None 

 

 

Chairman Doherty called for an Executive Session to discuss Legal issues at 8:30pm. 

  

             Executive Session ended 9:02pm and regular meeting reconvened. 

 

Chairman Doherty Adjourned Meeting @ 9:03 pm. 

 

 
 
 
 


